
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-222 19th May 2022 
 

 

I am conducting analysis on the usage of medicines in secondary care 
and kindly request your help.    

 
I would be grateful if you could send me an extract from the Trust’s 

cancer dataset to assist my analysis, specifically an extract from the 
chemotherapy ePMA system showing patients treated by drug and 

diagnosis, as specified in table 1 (below).  
 

The Health Board does not provide this treatment, all patients are referred to 
Velindre University NHS Trust. 

 

https://velindre.nhs.wales/about-us/publications/freedom-of-information/

